
NEWS FROM:

Dear I-70 B 1st St. & Grand Ave. agency partners and stakeholders,

The project team will hit the ground running on Monday, May 10 and we wanted to be

sure you were aware of the scheduled traffic impacts. Traffic control will be placed

beginning at 7:00 a.m., with several streets in and near the project limits to be

impacted. The first phase of the project will remove and install new waterline and

storm drain in several locations.

Traffic Impacts

● Just south of the project, West Main St. will be closed. Motorists can detour

around this closure by accessing Spruce St. to West Rood Ave.

● Also just south of the project, East Main St. will be closed from I-70 B to just

north of the Grand Junction Convention Center. Motorists can detour down

Rood Ave.to North 3rd St.

● I-70 B from Mulberry St. to Main St. will become one lane in each direction,

24-hours a day/seven days a week.

● Access to businesses will remain open.

● Alternate routes are advised (see map below).



Project work also includes replacing storm drains and water lines, milling, paving,

concrete improvements (sidewalks, ADA curb ramps), replacement of signals, as well

as lighting and landscaping enhancements. Once complete the project will improve

safety, congestion, and increase multimodal opportunities.

Project info

The project area includes the I-70 Business Loop (I-70B) from Mulberry Street to Rood

Avenue, and Colorado Highway 340 (Broadway) from Mulberry Street/Rice Street to

2nd Street.

Stay Informed and Connect with the project

Project information is available at:



● Project website: www.codot.gov/projects/i-70-b-1st-street-and-grand-avenue

● Project information hotline: 970-309-1865

● Project email: I70B1stGrand@gmail.com

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us at any of the channels listed

above.

Thank you and have a nice day!

I-70 B 1st St. & Grand Ave. Project Information Team
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